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2025
Breast Cancer
Awareness Apparel

Chevron, Texaco, and ExtraMile are
partnering with HPI in support of Breast
Cancer Awareness. All items will be
decorated with your company’s logo
and the pink ribbon.

*10% of items price

will be donated to

the Breast Cancer
Research Foundation*

To place an order,
please visit your uniform store:

chevron.hpidirectstore.net

ltems will have a separate category titled:
Breast Cancer Awareness Items
Made to order items are non-returnable

All orders must be received by Friday,
September 12th to ensure delivery by October.

Apparel is approved to be worn as
part of uniform program from
October 1st 2025 - December 31st 2025.

Any questions or concerns, please contact
us via phone: 1-800-234-7259 or via email at
HPICustomerCare@HPIDirect.net




